
 

We take great pleasure in confirming that Muluk Spa at La Casa de la 
Playa has earned the Forbes Travel Guide Four Star Rating for 2023. 
This award signifies that Muluk Spa at La Casa de la Playa offers an 
excellent hospitality experience, and we are proud to include it on 
our list of award-winning hotels, cruise ships, restaurants and spas.

Your award will be announced on www.forbestravelguide.com at 9 
a.m. Eastern on February 15, 2023. All Rating information is 
embargoed until that time.

If you have previously submitted a request to defer this Star Rating 
for 2023, this has been noted, and this letter simply serves as a 
matter of record of this achievement.

Once again, we offer our sincerest congratulations on the 
achievement of your award. If you have any questions regarding your 
Star Rating, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours respectfully,

Amanda Frasier
President, Ratings
afrasier@forbestravelguide.com

https://www.forbestravelguide.com
mailto:afrasier@forbestravelguide.com


 

We take great pleasure in confirming that Hotel Xcaret Arte has 
earned the Forbes Travel Guide Four Star Rating for 2023. This award 
signifies that Hotel Xcaret Arte offers an excellent hospitality 
experience, and we are proud to include it on our list of award-
winning hotels, cruise ships, restaurants and spas.

Your award will be announced on www.forbestravelguide.com at 9 
a.m. Eastern on February 15, 2023. All Rating information is 
embargoed until that time.

If you have previously submitted a request to defer this Star Rating 
for 2023, this has been noted, and this letter simply serves as a 
matter of record of this achievement.

Once again, we offer our sincerest congratulations on the 
achievement of your award. If you have any questions regarding your 
Star Rating, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours respectfully,

Amanda Frasier
President, Ratings
afrasier@forbestravelguide.com

https://www.forbestravelguide.com
mailto:afrasier@forbestravelguide.com


 

We take great pleasure in confirming that Hotel Xcaret Mexico has 
earned the Forbes Travel Guide Four Star Rating for 2023. This award 
signifies that Hotel Xcaret Mexico offers an excellent hospitality 
experience, and we are proud to include it on our list of award-
winning hotels, cruise ships, restaurants and spas.

Your award will be announced on www.forbestravelguide.com at 9 
a.m. Eastern on February 15, 2023. All Rating information is 
embargoed until that time.

If you have previously submitted a request to defer this Star Rating 
for 2023, this has been noted, and this letter simply serves as a 
matter of record of this achievement.

Once again, we offer our sincerest congratulations on the 
achievement of your award. If you have any questions regarding your 
Star Rating, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours respectfully,

Amanda Frasier
President, Ratings
afrasier@forbestravelguide.com

https://www.forbestravelguide.com
mailto:afrasier@forbestravelguide.com


 

We take great pleasure in confirming that La Casa de la Playa has 
earned the Forbes Travel Guide Four Star Rating for 2023. This award 
signifies that La Casa de la Playa offers an excellent hospitality 
experience, and we are proud to include it on our list of award-
winning hotels, cruise ships, restaurants and spas.

Your award will be announced on www.forbestravelguide.com at 9 
a.m. Eastern on February 15, 2023. All Rating information is 
embargoed until that time.

If you have previously submitted a request to defer this Star Rating 
for 2023, this has been noted, and this letter simply serves as a 
matter of record of this achievement.

Once again, we offer our sincerest congratulations on the 
achievement of your award. If you have any questions regarding your 
Star Rating, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours respectfully,

Amanda Frasier
President, Ratings
afrasier@forbestravelguide.com

https://www.forbestravelguide.com
mailto:afrasier@forbestravelguide.com


 

We take great pleasure in confirming that Muluk Spa at Hotel Xcaret 
Arte has earned the Forbes Travel Guide Four Star Rating for 2023. 
This award signifies that Muluk Spa at Hotel Xcaret Arte offers an 
excellent hospitality experience, and we are proud to include it on 
our list of award-winning hotels, cruise ships, restaurants and spas.

Your award will be announced on www.forbestravelguide.com at 9 
a.m. Eastern on February 15, 2023. All Rating information is 
embargoed until that time.

If you have previously submitted a request to defer this Star Rating 
for 2023, this has been noted, and this letter simply serves as a 
matter of record of this achievement.

Once again, we offer our sincerest congratulations on the 
achievement of your award. If you have any questions regarding your 
Star Rating, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours respectfully,

Amanda Frasier
President, Ratings
afrasier@forbestravelguide.com

https://www.forbestravelguide.com
mailto:afrasier@forbestravelguide.com


 

We take great pleasure in confirming that Muluk Spa at Hotel Xcaret 
Mexico has earned the Forbes Travel Guide Four Star Rating for 2023. 
This award signifies that Muluk Spa at Hotel Xcaret Mexico offers an 
excellent hospitality experience, and we are proud to include it on 
our list of award-winning hotels, cruise ships, restaurants and spas.

Your award will be announced on www.forbestravelguide.com at 9 
a.m. Eastern on February 15, 2023. All Rating information is 
embargoed until that time.

If you have previously submitted a request to defer this Star Rating 
for 2023, this has been noted, and this letter simply serves as a 
matter of record of this achievement.

Once again, we offer our sincerest congratulations on the 
achievement of your award. If you have any questions regarding your 
Star Rating, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours respectfully,

Amanda Frasier
President, Ratings
afrasier@forbestravelguide.com

https://www.forbestravelguide.com
mailto:afrasier@forbestravelguide.com
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